
Temporary Road Closure - Staple Street, Hernhill - 11th 
October 2021 (Swale District) 

It will be necessary to close part of Staple Street, Hernhill from 11th October 
2021, with estimated completion by 18th October 2021. 

Staple Street, Hernhill will be closed in the general vicinity of Forge Orchard, 
to the extent indicated by signs and barriers on site. 

The alternative route is Staplestreet Road, The Street, Stockers Hill, 

Canterbury Road, A2 Boughton Bypass, Brenley Corner, A299 Thanet Way, 
Thanet Way Slip, Whitstable Road, Staple Street Road and Staple Street. 

The closure is required for the safety of the public and workforce while road 
crossing and joint bay works are undertaken by UK Power Networks. 

For the most up to date information on these works please 

visit: https://one.network/?tm=123515057 

For information regarding this closure please contact UK Power Networks 

on 0800 029 4285, who will able to assist with the scope of these works. 
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